
 

Notice Of Intent To Award 

 

Date: November 16, 2021 

Solicitation Number and Title: #09172021 On- Call Plumbing Repairs and Maintenance Services 

Opening Date and Time: October 22, 2021 at 2:00pm 

A response to the solicitation was submitted by: Maxair Mechanical, LLC 
       The Plumbing Shop, Inc DBA Quick Action Plumbing 
  
  

 
Responses were evaluated according to the criteria stated in the solicitation. We announced our intent to 
award a contract to: Maxair Mechanical, LLC and The Plumbing Shop, Inc DBA Quick Action Plumbing 

This notice of intent shall not be deemed to be binding upon the City until a fully negotiated contract is entered 
into. 

We would like to thank you for your time and efforts in preparing a response to the solicitation. We invite you to 
contact the procurement manager if you would like additional information or have any questions about the 
evaluation process. 

You are reminded that any protest of this decision must be submitted to the procurement manager within 
seven calendar days after the issuance of this notice. The protest must be in writing, clearly identifying the 
solicitation number and title, and detail the nature of the protest. 

The successful company is instructed not to begin work, purchase materials, or enter into subcontracts relating 
to the project until both the recipient and City sign the contract. 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Forest Park. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Procurement Manager 
ageeter@forestparkga.gov 
470-889-9087 


